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OVERVIEW:  Sec. 35.20 of S.L. 2016-94 modifies the Division of Motor Vehicles (DMV) Medical 

Review Program to (i) allow for driver's license issuance in advance of the submission of a signed 

certificate of physical examination by a health care provider, (ii) stay a restriction upon receipt of a 

hearing request if DMV concludes that continuance of unrestricted driving doesn't constitute a threat 

to public safety, and (iii) make conforming changes. 

This section became effective July 1, 2016, and applies to drivers licenses issued or renewed on or 

after that date and hearings requested on or after that date. 


